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Dear Ms Gray, 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session – Further clarification 

around follow-up information 

 

At its meeting on 10 September 2020 the Committee considered your letter 

dated 27 August 2020 in which further information was provided by you in 

respect of our inquiry into Major Capital Projects. 

The Committee has considered it necessary to write in order to seek further 

clarity on the current Procurement Board, specifically particulars on its 

external members, which includes a former president of the CEF. 

 

The Committee noted CPD are reviewing the membership of the Procurement 

Board and request you update the Committee when this review is completed. 

The Committee also requested further details on  the cross departmental 

group that is being established to develop a sector strategy for the 

construction industry.  
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Please respond by Tuesday 22nd September 2020 using the email address 

above.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 


